
   11. Enforcement – September 24-26, 2013 

NEW ENGLAND FISHERY MANAGEMENT COUNCIL 

Enforcement Committee 

 

I. STATUS  

Meetings: The Enforcement Committee has not met since the last Council meeting. 

 

II. COUNCIL ACTION 

None 
 

III.  INFORMATION 

1. October 4, 2012 letter to MAFMC regarding gear stowage requirements 

2. September 5, 2013 letter from Regional Administrator John Bullard regarding potential 
alternative gear stowage methods 

3. NOAA OLE, Northeast Enforcement Division – 3rd Quarter Report  

4. Changes to definition of fishing gear "not available for immediate use" recommended by the 
New England Fishery Management Council 

 


